
Dear Rutlish Family  

This year has been one of readjustment and reintroduction of normal school life and 

activities. Whilst there were some challenges, the positive can-do, want-to-do and 

will-do attitudes of our school community, PTA volunteers, sponsors, our Junior 

Leadership Team, Teachers, and Student Volunteers have made it possible for our 

PTA’s post-pandemic recovery to be a successful one.  

As you will see from the below image, the Rutlish PTA has raised £9,486 for the benefit 

of all our boys in the 2021/2022 academic year.  

 

 

 

We are immensely grateful for every hour sacrificed, donations made, and 

sponsorship secured. Without you it would not have been possible.  

In the new academic year, we look forward to hosting several social events and 

working together as a community towards providing the best possible secondary 

school experience for all our boys.  

We wish you all a good and restful summer holiday!  

The Rutlish PTA 

 

 


